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Dear << Test First Name >>
 
Welcome to the 8th ESNLC Newsletter. This month we are highlighting our
next Community Workshop: "Preparing for a Job Interview", the Open Day and
much more. Enjoy the reading!

Save the date!
We will be having an OPEN
DAY 18th May 11-2pm

Come and try some classes, hang
out in the park with some Mr Tuppys
Cambodian BBQ, try your hand at
some drawing, listen to our choir,
activities for the kids and a fun dog
show.

More information here!

Workshops & Programs

We are holding our 2nd
COMMUNITY WORKSHOP on

Job Interview Class

Preparing and Presenting for an
Interview: If you are thinking about

changing jobs or going for a
promotion, this class will give you

tips on interviews and practice time
with feedback.

 
Monday 25th March 6.30-8PM
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Monday 25th March!

Our amazing community volunteer
Pauline White is going to be

teaching.

 
At 87 Tennyson St, 3184 Elwood
Phone 95 31 1954 to book your

spot. Limited to 10 places!
 

Gold coin donation

It’s a scam!
 

Friday 22nd March 4.30-6PM
Trainer: Matt Coulson

We have had a lot of people coming
to our House and in Elwood
mentioning scams they have come
across or needing help because they
have been scammed.

So as well as helping people on an
individual basis, we have decided to
have a free class on how to
recognise a scam, common scams
and what to do when you are
scammed.

We have asked a local community
member to volunteer to deliver the
class and they have generously
agreed.

To book your spot call 95 31 1954
At 87 Tennyson St, Elwood

What's On!

 

 

Do you have unwanted jars?

We would love to take them off your
hands. Jars can be delivered to the

ESNLC, at 87 Tennyson St, Elwood. 

We are open Monday to Friday from

Back by popular demand, The
Culture Club are gearing up to run

another series of Kimchi,
Kombucha, Kraut and Kefir

producing workshops.

All the feedback we have received
about how delicious and beneficial
the fermented foods are we can’t
help but think it’s the right thing to

do. Let’s keep each other healthy!

Like us on Facebook for more
updates soon!

https://www.facebook.com/ElwoodStKildaNeighbourhoodLearningCentre/


We are open Monday to Friday, from
9.30am to 4.30pm.

Notice of ESNLC Annual General Meeting
 

On Friday 3rd May we will hold our Annual General Meeting, 6.30pm arrival
(starting at 7pm) until 8pm followed by a community dinner.

More about ESNLC?
 

Click here to visit our website and know more about our community!
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